
                   

 

Update on Wheal Fortune Park 

Improvements  

Following feedback regarding the 

Councils plans for improvements 

and results from a recent land 

survey, the Council are reviewing 

the proposed improvements. 

 

We hope to be able to schedule 

works soon and will keep  

you updated.  

 


